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Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
Welcome to Term 3, I hope that you and your family have kept well during the school holiday break.  
 
We are looking forward to seeing all our students return this term as we start preparing and implementing our 
transition plan for our move to our new location in January 2021. It’s bound to be another busy and complex term, 
but also one filled with excitement and anticipation.  I was fortunate enough to visit the site late last term and walk 
through what will eventually be our new learning spaces. The size of the build is incredible! I also saw the 
massive concrete pool in the ground, at just the beginning stages! Very exciting! Please visit our school website 
and school app for continuous updates and photos. 
 
As you are all aware, physical distancing rules still apply to all adults at our school. Physical distancing means the 
requirement for people to distance themselves from others. The more space between you and another adult, the 
harder it is for the virus to spread. All adults within our schools must maintain a physical distance from each other. 
It includes physical distancing between teaching staff and other support staff within the school. It also includes 
physical distancing between staff and other visitors to the school site, such as parents and essential service 
providers. Only essential adults will be allowed onsite at school. At this stage therapy at school remains on hold. 
We must maintain this in order to keep staff safe and well to minimise disruption to our students learning. Please 
call the school any time for clarification or to request to visit the school for essential meetings. 
 
 
For parents who drive their child to school we ask you to continue to join our car queue and remain in your vehicle 
at both drop off time and pick up time as you did last term.  Our staff will collect your child from your car, 
eliminating possible adult to adult contact. Your cooperation is very much appreciated. 
 
 
Please follow the health advice and keep your child home if they are sick, it’s important to keep all staff and 
students on site well. If your child attends school and is showing signs of being unwell you will be asked to pick 
them up and keep them home until they are well. 
 
Your flexibility, commitment and support for our school community is highly valued and greatly appreciated. 
  
 
 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Nicole Katen 
Principal (r) 
 

    

 

mailto:mainsbridg-s.school@det.nsw.edu.au

